
 
King Edward VII 

Rose Croix Chapter of Improvement 
Under the authority of the Supreme Council 33 of the Ancient and Accepted Rite for England and Wales and its 

Districts and Chapters Overseas 

 

Recorder: IllBro Peter Lambert 30    29 Beaconfield Avenue 

Email: plambert4033@yahoo.co.uk                            Epping 

Tel: 0781 276 5630      CM16 5AX 

      

To:  Recorders of Rose Croix Chapters    

  

Annual Circular 2020 

 
The 2019 demonstration season was a success.  The demonstrations of the thirteenth degree Royal 

Arch of Enoch were held in Freemasons’ Hall London on Monday the 29th April (401 attending), 

on Saturday 18th May 2019 at The Charmandean Centre, Worthing (119 attending), on Saturday 

1st June 2019 at Freemasons’ Hall, Leicester (148 attending) and on Saturday 13th July 2019 at 

Rosehill Estate, Carlisle, (246 attending). A total of 914 princes attended the four meetings 

We are grateful to the Inspectors General and their Districts for their support. 

 

Demonstrations of the 14
th

 degree, Grand Elect Perfect & Sublime Master, in 2020 will be held on :- 

 

Monday 27
th

 April 2020 

Freemasons Hall, Great Queen Street, London, WC2B 5AZ 

Fest. Secy:  IllBro S Clark 31 3 Verney Rd, Langley, Berks SL3 8NY  

Tel: 07850 727086   stevegclark@hotmail.com  

 

Saturday 9
th

 May 2020 

Brookfield Hall, Peel Terrace, Westhoughton, Bolton BL5 3SP 

Fest. Secy:  IllBro K. Mayne 31°, 4 Westminster Way, Richmond Park, Dukinfield, SK16 5BQ 

Tel.no. 07910 176326 (Mobile)      E-mail: keithmayne@hotmail.com 

 

Saturday 6
th

 June 2020 

The Royal Assembly Rooms, Albert Square, Great Yarmouth, Norfolk, NR30 3JH 

Fest. Secy: IllBro. D Torrens 30°, 58 Stephens Road, Norwich NR1 3RE 

Tel.no. 07774 818892 (Mobile)     E-mail: derek.torrens@gmail.com 

 

Saturday 20
th

 June 2020 

Maidstone Masonic Centre, off Courtenay Road, Maidstone, Kent ME15 6LF  

Fest. Secy: IllBro. T Youens 30°, 304 Broadway, Gillingham, Kent ME8 6DU 

Tel.no. 07939 991283      E-mail: t.youens@gmail.com 

 

We look forward to seeing you and your members at one of these locations. 
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May we thank you for your continued support for the COI by way of your annual affiliation fee, 

which is so helpful in our continued production of the demonstrations of the Intermediate Degrees 

 

Yours Sincerely and Fraternally 

 

Peter Lambert 

Recorder 

 

cc.  Inspectors General, District/Group Recorders 


